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SCHOOL SECURITY

Schools by their nature are open places where people move around.  This automatically presents problems regarding security.  All staff are expected to wear their identity badges whilst onsite, and students are familiar with these.  Procedures regarding visitors to the school campus are outlined separately within the staff handbook.  

We do need, however, as a staff, to be more conscious regarding the security of school resources, especially expensive items such as ICT equipment.  The following guidelines should be followed:

1. When leaving a classroom it should be locked.  Do not assume there will be a member of staff arriving.

2. Do not allow students inside the building at break or lunchtimes unattended.  This point has been made on numerous occasions, but is still ignored by some colleagues.  This is not only for reason of site security but also safety.  You could be held personally liable for any accident that might occur if you give permission for students to be in a room / area unattended.
3. Please ensure windows are closed at the end of each day. 

4. Valuable items including laptops/tablets must not be left unsecured within a room but should be locked away.  All security numbers on school property should be recorded and records retained by HoDs and the Business Office.

5. Personal belongings, including handbags, must not be left unattended.  It is advisable to keep these locked in your car or a desk drawer or cupboard, out of student’s view.  School cannot take responsibility for loss or damage to such items.

6. Monies must not be left in desk drawers or stock rooms.  Trip money should be collected by the Finance Assistant/Business Manager (VH/HP), by prior arrangement, via Pupil Services at lunch time.

7. If you see any uninvited visitors on site, please advise the main office who will immediately inform a senior manager to respond.  Do not assume someone else will notice them.

8. Staff are responsible for their set of keys.  Far too many duplicates have been issued over the past 18 months.  Keys in the wrong hands provide a passport to all sorts of opportunities.  School insurance only covers items where there is a criminal break in.  Replacement is costly, and will affect budget decisions and developments of the future.

Much of the above is common sense.  This statement is not intended to give offence, but to remind us all of the basic and simple actions we can all take to make the school and its resources more secure.  Your co-operation is much appreciated.
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